

February 22, 2016

Avanceon Ms. Mary Negron 180 Sheree Blvd Ste 1400 Exton, PA 19341

Dear Ms. Negron:

Our first full calendar year in our new home is "in the books" - and what a year 2015 was....

- We distributed more than 7.25 million pounds of food to our 280+ charitable food programs
- More than 40% of the food we supplied was fresh, frozen or perishable the healthiest of foods
- Our 18th Weekender Backpack Program site opened 1,500 young kids are now served weekly
- 107,000 pounds of fresh produce and dairy was distributed through our Produce 4 Kids program

As we look ahead to 2016, we are dedicated to finding even better ways to feed the hungry. Just a few days before the end of the year we received some exciting news that will help us accomplish this. We were awarded a major grant that will allow us to acquire a new refrigerated truck. This truck will be instrumental to establishing a mobile food pantry program in early 2016 – enabling us to transport and deliver fresh and healthy foods directly to families in underserved or high need communities.

Thank you for your recent donation of \$600.00. Your support, present and future, will help us always ensure that no man, woman, or child in Berks or Schuylkill County ever needs to go hungry.

Should you have any questions email me at pbianca@feedingamerica.org or call 610-926-5802 x202.

Thank you again for your support.

Peg Bianca

Executive Director

Donation Amount: \$600.00

Check Number: 5400

Check Date: 2/4/2016

2015 Charity fundraiser donation

The Greater Berks Food Bank has not provided any goods or services to the above donor in consideration for this donation. Please keep this letter for your tax records.

Thank you so much for This fantastic gift to Support our Work.





.because no one should go hungry!



February 18, 2016

Avanceon ATTN Mr. Bob Zeigenfuse, President 180 Sheree Blvd, STE 1400 Exton, PA 19341-1231

Dear Bob,

You made our day!

Thank you and all the staff at Avanceon for your gift of \$600.00, check number 5397 on February 04, 2016 to the West Chester Food Cupboard. We know there are many good causes that you could have chosen and we are pleased that you chose to support us.

We are a 100% volunteer-run organization - not one of our 140 volunteers is paid. We are proud that the vast majority of our donations go towards purchasing food for our clients, while a minor amount goes towards paying for rent and utilities.

Your financial support enables us to provide food assistance to over 600 low-income households in the West Chester area every month. We are a "client choice cupboard" - our clients select the food they want and need. The choices include: dairy, frozen meats, bread, canned goods, pasta, rice, fresh fruits and vegetables.

Your donation will help us fulfill our mission and ensure that no one should go hungry! Please feel free to contact us to arrange a personal tour of the Cupboard so you can see how your money is being used.

Gratefully,

WCFC Board Member

We are so pleased! That you chose to board! Support the Cupboard!

The West Chester Food Cupboard is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation, donations to which may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. The official registration and financial information of the West Chester Food Cupboard may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. Our federal tax identification number is 46-1420690. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.